2018 Annual Vector-Borne & Zoonotic Disease Meeting



Wednesday, April 25, 2018 8:30-12:30

Coronado Room, Health Service Complex, 3851 Rosecrans St., San Diego, CA 92110

Highlighted Topics:

Epidemiology of Vectorborne Diseases in California— Esmeralda Iniguez-Stevens, PhD, MPH, Program Coordinator, Infectious Disease Epidemiology Program, California Department of Public Health, Office of Binational Border Health

Imperial County Canine Serosurvey for Rickettsia: Does proximity to border matter?

 Marian Fierro, MD, MPH, Epidemiologist, Border Infectious Disease Surveillance Program, Imperial County Public Health Department

Summary of San Diego County Vector Control 2017 – Chris Conlan, Supervising Vector Ecologist County of San Diego Department of Environmental Health, Vector Control Program

Zika Virus Epidemiology in San Diego County, 2016-2017 - Kristen Angel, MPH, Epidemiologist, Epidemiology and Immunization Services Branch, County of San Diego Health & Human Services Agency

Toxic Beetles - Mahmood R. Nikbakht Zadeh, PhD, Medical Entomologist, Vector Control Department, Navy Environmental & Preventive Medicine Unit Five (NEPMU 5)

Objectives:

The purpose of the meeting is to share information and best practices among County and community partners related to the surveillance, investigation, control, and prevention of vector-borne and zoonotic diseases in San Diego County.

Target Audience:

Public health professionals and community partners especially those whose work involves vector-borne and zoonotic disease surveillance, investigation, control and/or prevention (e.g., epidemiologists, nurses, communicable disease investigators, laboratorians, veterinarians, animal control officers, entomologists, and environmental health specialists).

RSVP and CEUs:

Please RSVP to Lourdes Garber at lourdes.garber@sdcounty.ca.gov. For questions, please contact Brian Murphy at 619-692-8499. Continuing Education Units pending approval by the California Board of Registered Nursing. **Due to limited parking the use of carpooling is highly encouraged.**



